
 
Reports from MSU services and organizations 
Since the reports were due for the last SRA meeting there have been three Executive 
Board meetings where the group received reports from SHEC, WGEN, EFRT, Spark, 
Diversity Services, FCC, FYC, Macademics, Maccess, and the Maroons. It’s been great 
to hear from directors and representatives from each group to better understand how 
returning to campus will impact both their ability to support students but also influence 
their budgets and need for physical spaces.  
 
Committees and ongoing businesses 
At the Executive Board meeting on November 24, the recommendation from the 
Sponsorship and Donations Committee was presented as a memo to support 
Empowerment Squared McMaster for $500 but deny applications from DECA McMaster, 
HOSA McMaster, and the Arts and Science Musical. Should the recommendation be 
approved, the fund will sit at $9,500.  
 
A Food and Beverage Review update was also presented to the Executive Board with 
financial performance from 2016/17 to the proposed 2021/22 budget demonstrated 
along with comparisons from institutions like Brock, Western, and Seneca, as well as the 
Phoenix. 
 
Current challenges  
Planning for January is hard for services, business units, and all campus groups so 
there’s a lot of uncertainty which can be hard to mediate!  
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Siobhan Teel 
Vice President Education 
McMaster Students Union 
vped@msu.mcmaster.ca  
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